
Space is limited! 

RSVP is required to save

your spot!
Participants must attend the entire

2-hour, in-person session.

RSVP Here:

https://forms.office.com/r/V3T5MsFPHq

Lunch is provided!

Faculty Stipends!

Identifying Ways to
Increase Student
Engagement and
Sense of Belonging
for BIPOC Students
Hosted by the AANAPISI Team
This 2-hour session is designed for faculty who

plan to teach identity-based courses, as well as

student services staff and administrators who

work specifically with BIPOC student populations.

Session participants will engage in group

conversations with reflection activities to build

and share a deeper connection to their own

identity, strengthening our campus community to

work more effectively with BIPOC students. 

For any questions, please contact

aanapisi.south@seattlecolleges.edu

THE AANAPISI CENTER PRESENTS

Summer Workshop for Faculty, Student Services
Staff, and Administration at South Seattle College

Tuesday, August 20, 2024 

Seattle Colleges is committed to the concept and practice of equal opportunity

and reasonable accommodation for all its students, employees, and applicants in

education, employment, services, and contracts. For our full non-discrimination

statement, visit www.seattlecolleges.edu/nds. 

AANAPISI is 100% federally funded by the U.S. Department of Education in the

amount of $300,000.00 per year for a period of five years (Oct 2021 - Sept 2026)

and is administered by South Seattle College.

T h i s  s e s s i o n  i s  f u n d e d  b y  o u r

A A N A P I S I  g r a n t  a t  S o u t h

S e a t t l e  C o l l e g e ,  f o c u s e d  o n

i n c r e a s i n g  u n d e r s e r v e d  A s i a n

A m e r i c a n  a n d  P a c i f i c  I s l a n d e r

( A A & P I )  s t u d e n t  v o i c e s  i n  t h e

c l a s s r o o m  a n d  s t u d e n t

s e r v i c e s .  


